MUSEUM OF THE AMERICAN INDIAN
HEYE FOUNDATION
BROADWAY AT 155 T4 STREET
NEW YORK

GEORGE G.HEY
CHAIRMAN AN}W

July 2, 1936

Professor Jorge von Hauenschild

ILa Banda - F. C. C. A

Av. Belgrano 584

Sentiesgo Del Estero, Rep. de Argentina

Dear Professor von Hausnschild:

In the absence of Dr. Heye our director, who is
awey for the summer, we beg to acknowledge your
letter of May 29th. Upon his return in September
or October your letter will be brought to his
attention.

s
In the meantime permifus to express our appreciation
for your article on "Mound Builders of Santiago Del
Bstero" of which you are sending us & copy. As to
mounds in the United States the one best book on the
subject is "The Mound Builders™ by Henry Clyde Shetrone
published by D. Appleton and Co., New York, 1930.
This book is = very well-known one in our country
and doubtless. -~ could be obtained at one of the in-
stitutions in your country as well.

Very truly yours,

MUSEUM OF THE AMERICAN

INDIAN HEYE FOUNDATION

KCM:T By tlaLAAaiQ%('(g.Q<h;uQﬂa‘
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